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I am currently waiting on Bowls England to send an updated list of all 
the coaches in Somerset. Having looked on their website, there 
seemed to be an awful lot that had not re-registered, the closing 
date was the end of September. 
I am also sure that there are new coaches at level one, and those 
who have now taken level two, that need to be in the database. 
 
Peter Bissett 
County Coach Co-ordinator 


